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EDUCATION = OPPORTUNITIES, EVERY DAY MATTERS 
Tēnā koutou katoa, 

 
Kia ora whānau,  
 
THIS WEEK’S AWARDS:  

Congratulations to Tori Cheetham and 

Ava Gannaway who received our 

VALUES certificates for 

MANNAKITANGA this week. Tori 

received her award for showing 

manaakitangi by being so hospitable 

to our guests. Ava received her 

certificate for showing manaakitanga by 

treating other people with kindness and 

respect. 

  

SCHOOL VALUE: the value at the 

heart of our learning community for the 

last two weeks of this term is RESILIENCE. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS also to Logan Maddock who received a classroom award for great 

thinking on his science fair project. Cora Las Vegas received a classroom award for the resilience 

he showed by completing his speech despite being so emotional about having to leave his special 

place. 

 

SCHOOL NEWS:  

Thank you so much to everyone who came out to attend the Rere School Speech Evening. It is not 

easy to stand up in front of others to speak so a huge congratulations to everyone for doing so. 

There was so much passion to be heard so obviously the topic of “Our Place’ was a good choice. 

Tino pai to Tess Worsnop, Putu Reedy, Manahi Maddock, George Candy, and Hamish Cook 

who received the top scores in their year groups and with that the right to represent Rere School at 

the small and rural schools’ speech competitions next term. A letter will be sent home with these 

children later in the week with further information about this. 
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Last day of term three is 25th September. Term four begins Monday 12th October. The dates for 

term 4 were included in last week’s newsletter. There is one more date to add – the 27th October 

will also be a Teacher only day to work on finalizing our local curriculum documents. 

 

Today also marks 45 years since the first Te Wiki o te reo Māori was held. It is a point in time to 

celebrate, promote and encourage use of te reo – it is also a prompt that every time we use te reo 

we contribute to its revitalisation. So have a go at making te reo part of your everyday life. 

 

This week we have the Year 7&8 ākonga out on another sailing experience aboard the waka 

hourua with Patutahi and Waerenga-o-kuri schools.   

 

 

 
 

We have three year 7 boys putting the skills they have learnt with Turanga Health into practice by 

playing in the league tournament later this week. 

Tori Cheetham will be attending another writers retreat on Friday. 

 

EOTC:  

After the Prime Minister’s announcement today to stay in level 2, Tiniroto have had to unfortunately 

cancel the cross country. They are hoping they can come up with an alternative and will let us 

know when this occurs. Apologies for any inconvenience. 

 
SPORTS RESULTS: 

Football/Soccer  

Eastland Vets Ngatapa Ninjis (Cora, Manahi) vs Makaraka Mustangs- Lost 0-4 

Eastland Vets Ngatapa Rebels (George C) vs Awapuni Pumas- Won 10-2 

Eastland Vets Ngatapa Green Machines (Franca, Logan, Ophelia, Mila, Ava) 

vs Mangapapa Storm – result unknown 

Rugby - cancelled 

Netball  

Eastland Vets Ngatapa Yr 8 (Tess) vs YMP Tahi – Lost 3-33 

Eastland Vets Ngatapa Stars (Marama) vs Elgin Speedsters- Lost 3-10 
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BUSES:  

 Your drivers this week are Wharekopae- Paula Reedy, phone 8673585, 027 787 9840  

                                            Taumata – Casey Maddock, phone 8670234 

 

HOLIDAY PROGRAMMES: 

Maths is Fun is a free mathematics holiday programme for children from Years 1 to 8. Registration 

is free and can be done in person at the Library or online at http://www.gpl.govt.nz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                 

Ngā mihi maioha 

 
Katrina Dekker 

Principal 

 


